COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th July, 1926.

Dear Sirs,

I was duly favoured with your letter of the 12th
instant respeoting the tug "FOAI", an¢ have apgain submitted
the case to tho Committee at their meeting to-day.

The Committee note your remarks, amd in the
eircumstences they have deecided to defer aetion in regard a
to the vessel's oclassification for one month, in order that %.
Jou may have time to receive a reply from your Cyprus Agents

in regard to the carrying out of the necessary survey

e O

and permanent repairs.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Tours faithfully .

Cler: to the
Classification Committse.

liessrs, The Foam Towing Co.,, Ld.,
119/120, London Wall,
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